
Residents who have an EPA certified wood stove that participated in our

program or who’s wood stove is fewer than 10 years old may qualify for an

additional mini split electric heat pump. We offer this to residents who are

affected by the wood smoke curtailment program issued by Portola city

ordinance 359. 

Our goal is to provide an alternative device to run in tandem with the wood

stove to help reduce heavy wood smoke during early morning and late

evening inversions. Please call the district for more information or visit our

website to find the Zone 1-A application.

MINI-SPLIT ELECTRIC HEAT PUMP


